
-----Original Message----- 
From: Edward Mainland [mailto:emainland@comcast.net]  
Sent: Tuesday, June 28, 2016 12:21 PM 
To: Initiative Comments <InitiativeComments@caiso.com> 
Cc: Edward Mainland <emainland@comcast.net> 
Subject: Reform TAC Now 
 
 
 
< EXTERNAL email. Evaluate before clicking. > 
 
 
The current way TAC is calculated is an archaic relic of former times that is unfair to distributed 
generation resources.  It should be modernized along the lines proposed by Clean Coalition 
which is strongly supported by numerous businesses and organizations including Sierra Club.  It 
is in the public interest that outmoded CAISO rules be updated expeditiously so that 
investments in democratic community power through distributed renewable power systems can 
proceed unimpeded by unnecessary, illogical and unfair regulatory red tape.  Our state's 
transition to a low-carbon energy economy should be advanced in every possible way.  Clean 
Coalition's proposal deserves your immediate approval and adoption. 
 
Edward A. Mainland 
1017 Bel Marin Keys Blvd. 
Novato, CA 94949 
 
Sent from my iPhone 

 


